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One more reminder, our first meeting of 2014 will e on January 14 for the prime purpose of electing
officers and handling other Important matters includi 1g 2014 dues which will then be payable.

BITS & PIECES

Eve, Membershi P important endeavor. We,and We provide a sense of

Chairperson, has been the
reason for the successful
recruitment in the “Sponsor”
category and the “Life
Membership” category as
previously noted. She

continues to reach out in this

all organizations, have a need
to bring in new Members and
to expand our Membership
Rolls. We need people and
people actually need us. We
are a force for stability and

continuity in our civil society.

balance and of retrospect,
this is healthy. If each would
be the cause of one new
member, this will produce a
salubrious effect for our
Society.
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A big Thank you goes
out to Julie Lembo for
all her hard work in
organizing the Fall
Luncheon.

Member of AASLH

We're on the web
WWW.ULHS.ORG
Site Under Construction
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If you have not driven past the Osborn F amily Burial Ground recently, go take a look.
We have planted a number of trees and have been able to maintain the ground cover as
requested by a number of Osborn descendants. Individual Members of the Governor
Livingston Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution plus the chapter itself
has been generous in providing funds for current and future maintenance. We do main-
tain a log identifying this financial support. In addition the Borough of Brielle has also
been most helpful in underwriting a portion of the expenses of the landscaping work.
Over the years a number of civic and social groups have requested information on the
restoration/maintenance effort of such a project and have voiced a desire to support this
endeavor. In 2013 two additional groups have desired a presentation on this project. You
will notice that additional trees have been planted. Our goal is for more shade inside the
fence, with deep rooted specimens. If you look closely, you will note therein a Golden
Raintree, Washington Hawthorne, Sourgum, two Smoke Trees, and a River Birch. Out-
side the fence there are a Beech and a J apanese Maple. More are on order.

9/11 MEMORIAL SITE

As you remember the 9/11 stanchion which lists the
Site has a new look. This names of those who perished
means that decorations for in the terrorists attacks.

Christmas  might properly

Nedone loil o Family and/or friends could

take this opportunity to show
In the past Briclle Fire that these victims are being
Company Chaplain, Gary remembered. Personal, unique
Pstrak, has placed lights on or creative items would be
the thirteen arbor vitae shrubs, acceptable, something other
which he will probably do than floral pieces,
again this year. It would be
appropriate if others could
bring floral pieces [artificial
of course] and place them in
the circular areas around the

Use your imagination!




